
NEWSLETTER

25.06.2024 Churchill Induction Day for Year 6 pupils
26.06.2024 Churchill Drama Day for Year 6 pupils
26.06.2024 Redstreak Class to ‘Raise the Roof’ (letter out 
14.5.24)
27.06.2024 Ashton Class to Lower Stock Farm (details to 
follow)
01.07.2024 SEN Coffee Morning – 10am-11.30am for current 
and new September parents
02.07.2024 Sports Day
04.07.2024 Reserve Sports Day (in case of bad weather on 2nd 
July)
08.07.2024 1.30pm KS2 Performance – VIPs only
09.07.2024 6pm – KS2 Performance
10.07.2024 6pm – KS2 Performance
11.07.2024 1.30pm – KS2 Matinee Performance
17.07.2024 2.30pm – Leavers Assembly
18.07.2024 Leavers BBQ (details to follow)
22.07.2024 PTA Break the Rules Day (details to follow)
23.07.2024 End of Term 6
02.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils)
03.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils)
04.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils
05.09.2024 Start of Term 1

Dear families,

May I first begin by expressing my heartfelt thanks to the incredible group of people that make up the Sandford staffing team. Their 

calibre and commitment to our school was exemplified this week during our Inspection; I am proud to lead such a wonderful group 

of people. May I also extend this thanks to our governors and members of the WLT for their support.   

To the many of you who kindly took the time to complete the Ofsted Parent survey and to those who sent personal messages of 

support, thank you. The overwhelmingly positive response reaffirmed that what we work hard to achieve at Sandford Primary School 

is understood, recognised and valued. 

My immense pride though goes to the children who were utterly wonderful and enjoyed the opportunity to share the successes of 

their school. Their pride was palpable and affirms why we do the job we do.     

We will obviously share with you the feedback report from Ofsted when it is received, but like last week and the weeks to come we 

will just keep doing our very best to support and serve our children, families and community.

May I also take this opportunity to mention our successful Sandfest event - this was a huge success and all credit goes to our 

superb PTFA for organising such an enjoyable evening. It was heartening to see so many of you support this event and enjoy the 

music! Our pop up Father’s Day was also extremely well supported; thank you. 

A reminder that Winscombe have their schools Colour Run tomorrow, which takes place from 1pm – 5pm if you’d like to enjoy some 

fun and games. 

Finally, please enjoy a lovely restful weekend to recharge for the weeks ahead; I know my team certainly deserve it. 

Kind regards

Lorna Richardson 

Kind regards

Lorna Richardson

Remember – today is the deadline for the 

return of the Music Tuition form for KS2 

pupils. Lessons in several instruments are 

available (letter out 11.6.24).

Lost property bins are (once again!) overflowing.  Please have a 
look for any missing items.  There are coats, jumpers, and all 

sorts of things in there! 

We are still getting complaints from residents in 
Dabinett Drive about inconsiderate parking. 

PLEASE park safely and with consideration for 
our neighbours, and let’s avoid any unnecessary 

accidents.

I S S U E  1 7  –  J u n e  2 0 2 4

CALENDAR DATESREMINDERS

S A N D F O R D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L



CREW POINTS FOR LAST WEEK

CREW POINTS FOR THIS WEEK

REFLECTION

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Angie Stevens

 Deputy Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Lorna Richardson, Mrs Sara Gooding, Mrs Sam Momber-Blake

MUTUAL RESPECT
Learning Power British Value

Our goal is a nurturing 
community that expects respect, 

encourages creativity and 
embraces aspiration 

w.c  10.06.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 15 35 23 35

Carroll 12 28 15 22

Wilson 22 43 12 26

Zephaniah 15 36 5 11

w.c 17.06.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 42 77 25 60

Carroll 34 62 24 46

Wilson 30 73 25 51

Zephaniah 49 85 28 39
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Congratulations to the following pupils, who have achieved Bronze Awards:

Milligan: Hallie (Ashton)

Zephaniah: Freddie (Ashton)  
      
   

And to the following pupils who have achieved Silver Awards:
  
Milligan: Jacob (Redstreak) 

Carroll: Romaiyah (Braeburn)

Wilson: Ivy (Braeburn), Lauren (Dabinett)  

Zephaniah: Evelyn (Redstreak), William (Hasting)   
  
 

Also, to the following pupils who have achieved Gold Awards:

Milligan: Harry (Redstreak) 
  

And to the following pupils who have achieved Ruby Awards:

Milligan: Daisy (Hasting)

Carroll: Jenson (Braeburn)
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LYNCH CHAPEL WINSCOMBE

We would like to invite anyone who is school age to perform at our Young People's Informal concert on 

Sunday 7th July at 2.30pm at Lynch Chapel, Winscombe. It's a very informal event and every level of musician 

is welcome from beginner to the more experienced. It's a lovely event which we try to hold twice a year. 

Everyone is very supportive and if anyone makes a mistake it doesn't matter, just start again or keep going, 

whichever you are happy with. To take part in the concert you need to book a place by contacting Alison Waite 

on alison.waite5@btinternet.com. There is a chance to come and have a run through beforehand so that you 

know what the chapel is like, if it is helpful, at 1pm on the same day.

GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 
Last Monday Sandford Primary School took part in a 

UKS2 Girls’ football match. This was the Knockout Plate finals day where we played in 
some runner-up matches.  

Whilst we weren’t the winners, the girls did Sandford proud!  Well done girls!

mailto:alison.waite5@btinternet.com
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# WAKE UP WEDNESDAY: 10 Top Tips for Parents and Educators:
 Fair Play and Friendly Competition

With an all-time peak of 2.1 million concurrent players, Palworld rose to prominence after its release 
earlier this year on PC and Xbox, resonating in particular with the younger audience – both those who 
saw their favourite influencers playing it and those who bought the game themselves. 
Despite its light-hearted presentation and cartoonish art style, Palworld has been noted for its mature 
references that could be inappropriate for children. What’s more, the presence of online multiplayer 
and the potential for interacting with strangers can pose further online safety risks. This week, we’re 
bringing you expert advice on how to protect young people from the concerns associated with 
Palworld.

 DOWNLOAD YOUR FREE GUIDE 

https://csqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VXkB708fVdc8N25Z26rZCSZvW70RWGB5gcsXXN5wYXQs5nXHsW50kH_H6lZ3l-N5vsmFTN4x6cW5xzPnM3x94hHW7FV7_F5gjX_vVrn9405bhtr1W7hLDV-4ygMtRW7svrxq70HJgBW3n7kf27lJNxxW1p22SS6wHwRSW2ZlZ7S2mnbvwW1xH97_5xsb0wW1xp1Kc3qSQ6mVQzb7V4W-CNbW1RZfSx5Vp3BlV59jj45tThBlW7NsSsq2qvj0lV9_H8472fZPdN84RhklDQB16W2l0Ypc3gZDrGW2NPRy07hCjYSW7HkV9r1hzyfHN1kGQxXl5j7CW4zbTzw5cx9-WW1kd5nw3LQzvDVGQnYw6cKyDYW2nctg83yQdVxW4vkP6l279RqjW7LlSMK4pjPxqW5hBJY61rNYDXN9j4NxPqqZSlW2H_31T4nK0WKW6Kzmp56PNM7LW8HtqN03f18p_f9hqD8d04
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